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AIM students, advisors and parent chaperones will be taking a field trip to Fort Folle Avoine, located near
Danbury, Wisconsin. Students will see many demonstrations and exhibits that will lead to an inquiry
project about early American life.

Thank you to our parents who have volunteered to be chaperones for this field trip. We have the needed
number of adults to accompany our students on this very fun and educational day.

Please help your child be prepared for this day. Students will need to wear their AIM T-shirts, comfortable
walking shoes, and dress appropriately for the weather.

Students will need a bag lunch on this day. Please sign up for your child’s lunch choice on the bottom
portion of this letter. The cost for this field trip is $7.50 which covers the entrance to Fort Folle Avoine
and a small portion for transportation. Much of the transportation costs for this field trip is being covered
by money raised from our fundraising efforts.

Small groups of students escorted with an adult will have the opportunity to shop at the gift shop. If you
choose to send money for your child to shop, we suggest that you send no more than $10. There are items
to choose from that cost a dollar or less.

Please complete the bottom portion and return with $7.50 by next Wednesday, September 18.

Contact your child’s advisor or Ms. Schock if financial assistance is needed for this field trip.

Please fill out this form and return to school with $7.50 by Wednesday, September 18.

Child’s name Advisory: Aspen Birch  Cedar

LUNCH CHOICE:

O School bag lunch & milk fort Folle Avoine
Ficed Teip
Q School milk only (Bringing own lunch) Oct. 3 .

O Bringing own lunch and drink



